
PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE THIRD ANNUAL  
COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO 

Children’s Memorial Virtual Flag Raising Ceremony 

 

   In collaboration with the California Office of Child Abuse Prevention, the 
Department of Social Services, Center for Family Strengthening, SLO City Fire, 
Sheriff Office, and Probation Department will be participating in a statewide raising 
of the Children’s Memorial Flag to raise awareness for the children who lost their 
lives to abuse and neglect.  We gather as a community in April for National Child 
Abuse Prevention Month to recognize the importance of working together to 
prevent child maltreatment.  

Date/Time:  Friday, April 23, 2021 at 10:00 am 
Location:  SLOCO. Foster Care YouTube Channel 

 

For questions, please contact Rosario Depew at (805) 781-1879 or via 
E-mail at rdepew@co.slo.ca.us. 

 


